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Youth Services System, Inc. CEO Retires; Successor in Place 
 

WHEELING, W.Va — Local non-profit organization Youth Services System, Inc. (YSS) 
announces that long-time Chief Executive Officer John Moses retired on June 30th, 2022 after 
43 years of service. 
  
Over the past two years, the Board of Directors, in conjunction with John Moses, have overseen 
the process of putting a qualified successor in place. YSS is pleased to name Tammy Kruse as 
our next CEO. Kruse has been with the organization for over 13 years, most recently as 
President.  
  
YSS will continue to follow our Mission: to create better futures for children, families and our 
community. 
  
Please join us in thanking John Moses for a lifetime of service to bettering the lives of the youth 
and unsheltered in our community. 
 
 

 



For more information about Youth Services System, Inc., visit: https://www.youthservicessystem.org/ 

### 

About Youth Services System, Inc.:  

Youth Services System, Inc.’s mission is “to create better futures for children, families and our community.” YSS is 
committed to responding to the complex needs of youth at serious risk. Since 1974, Youth Services System, Inc. has 
reached thousands of youth and their families with our shelter, residential, community-based and professional 
services. Together with youth and their families, we work to improve their physical and emotional well-being, to 
address the debilitating effects of abuse, substance use, and trauma, and to build the skills and connections they 
need to be successful. Accredited by CARF International, YSS is supported by our volunteer Board of Directors, 
dedicated staff and faithful community, allowing us to make a measurable impact in the lives of youth. For more 
information, visit www.youthservicessystem.org. 

 


